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August  2025 

Dear Umatilla School Board Member, 

We wrapped up 6 amazing weeks of summer learning and STEAM camp at Viking Fun Club on July 31st. A 

total of 368 students from PreK through high school joined us for hands-on learning, enrichment activities, 

and fun-filled days of staying connected with friends and school staff! 

A huge thank you to the City of Umatilla for making the last day extra exciting with a bounce house and 

obstacle course, and to the Umatilla PTO for sponsoring our annual end-of-summer pool party—a favorite 

tradition for many of our students! 

STEAM is appreciative and excited for our new spaces at MHES and CVI, we have been moving into these 

new rooms with anticipation of an amazing school year. 

A special note of gratitude to Superintendent Sipe for advocating for students during the summer and 

helping secure funding for many important programs, including STEAM. THANK YOU! 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Williams-Strege 
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